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All Saints Catholic School community proclaims the Word, shares Catholic teachings,
and educates our children.

Prayer CornerPrayer Corner

Help Me Thanksgiving Day Prayer

O God, when I have food, help me to remember the hungry;
When I have work, help me to remember the jobless;

When I have a home, help me to remember those who have no home at all;
When I am without pain, help me to remember those who suffer,

And remembering, help me to destroy my complacency;
bestir my compassion, and be concerned enough to help;

By word and deed, those who cry out for what we take for granted.
Amen.

— Samuel F. Pugh

Mrs. Lisa Gruber, PrincipalMrs. Lisa Gruber, Principal
lgruber@allsaintsschool.netlgruber@allsaintsschool.net

There will not be a newsletter next week due to the Thanksgiving break. I have
been putting the links to the newsletter on Facebook.

Remember to order your Kwik Trip car wash cards! The sale ends December 31
but get your orders filled in time for Christmas by sending order forms to the
school office.

Also, send your orders for new school apparel by Nov. 30th

It has been brought to my attention that some students are bringing things to
drink other than water to school. Please try to monitor this and make sure only
water is brought to school, not including lunch. Mr. Tischer has allowed recovery
drinks for gym class and he will monitor this if you allow your child to bring those

mailto:lgruber@allsaintsschool.net


types of drinks on a Wednesday or Friday afternoon.

As a school Advent project we have chosen some ornaments from the giving
tree. We would like to purchase gifts as a school. Watch for information to come
home in your child's folder soon. Thank you!

Mrs. Lisa Gruber

Important Dates:Important Dates:
2021-22 School Year2021-22 School Year

November 18November 18 School Board meeting library 6:00 p.m.
November 19 November 19 Living Rosary speakers Frank & Trudy Bonack will speak to the
students after Mass
November 22November 22 Thanksgiving feast-this year we will only have the students-watch
for information from your child's teacher
November 24-26 Thanksgiving break No SchoolNovember 24-26 Thanksgiving break No School
December 8 Mass Immaculate Conception Holy DayDecember 8 Mass Immaculate Conception Holy Day
December 17 December 17 Holiday Shop (details to come)
December 22 Christmas celebrations-Mass @ 8:15, concert @ 9:00, cocoa andDecember 22 Christmas celebrations-Mass @ 8:15, concert @ 9:00, cocoa and
cookie decorating @ 10:00, early release @ 11:25cookie decorating @ 10:00, early release @ 11:25

Field Trip Grades 5-8Field Trip Grades 5-8
Roncalli High School has invited the students in grade 5-8 to their Christmas Show on
December 3 (11:00-2:00). A permission slip went home on Tuesday. We are able to bring two
chaperons, so please fill in the permission slip and return it as soon as possible. Thank you.

Denmark Fire Dept. BooyahDenmark Fire Dept. Booyah
Support the Denmark Fire Department's Booyah sale.

When: December 5, 2021 11:00 a.m. until goneWhen: December 5, 2021 11:00 a.m. until gone
Where: Station #1 in DenmarkWhere: Station #1 in Denmark

Youth Ministry December ActivitiesYouth Ministry December Activities

All are welcome!
1.) CAROLINGCAROLING: Sunday, December 5 December 5 is Packer bye week so Youth Ministry will plan caroling
in/around Denmark!
Gathering at the home of Patty Bekkers at 6:00 pm. Caroling and then returning to the
Bekkers' home for spiced cider and Christmas treats.
Please join us to spread a little Christmas cheer!!! Dress accordingly!!!!



2.) PARENTS NIGHT OUTPARENTS NIGHT OUT: Friday, December 17December 17 let Youth Ministry give you a hand. 
Do you need a few hours to finish your shopping/decorating/wrapping/baking?
Do you just need a few hours to clear your head? 
Youth Ministry is offering some time. You can drop your child/children off at All Saints from 6 -
9 p.m. (There will be a sign in and an allergy/health need form when when you drop them
off.)
We ask that the children be 3 yrs. old and up and needs to be potty trained. We will
entertain them with games/a movie/ crafts/ snack. 
Take some time to do what you need to do, something you want to or do nothing at all!
We have 40 spots available so please call Patty at 920-660-8064 or Jessica at 920-883-7357 to
register your children so we have a count of kids.

3.) LET THE BELLS RING! LET THE BELLS RING! Anyone interested in ringing bells for Salvation Army? Date will be
Friday, December 10Friday, December 10 from 6-8pm. Location to be determined and information will be in the
December 4/5 bulletin.

Packers Festival of LightsPackers Festival of Lights
FREE EVENT

LAMBEAU FIELD ATRIUM SATURDAY, DECEMBER 11, 2021 5-7 PM

Click here for flyerClick here for flyer

Repeats:Repeats:

New School ApparelNew School Apparel
Christy Derricks has taken care of getting us some new school
apparel options. There are samples in the hallway. There are several
choices. We hope you will purchase some new school apparel to
promote All Saints School!

We can help your child determine size if you didn't have a chance
to look at the samples. Just have them ask!

Orders DUE November 30thOrders DUE November 30th

Turkey GiveawayTurkey Giveaway
Denmark News is giving away turkeys again this year. There is

a box in the entry of school to put your name in for a free
turkey from the Denmark Press!

Healthy SnacksHealthy Snacks
Please try to have healthy snacks packed for the
morning break. We are seeing a lot of unhealthy
treats coming to school. We know kids sometimes
sneak things out of the house, but please keep an
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eye out. The morning snack should be healthy in
order to help students focus and stay alert! Thank you
for your help.

Classroom HighlightsClassroom Highlights

Ms. Krznarich's newsletterMs. Krznarich's newsletter

Ms. Pennings newsletterMs. Pennings newsletter

Thank you to Ms. Crowley, Ms. Krznarich and her fiance, Kyle, Pam, Mr. Tischer, Mrs. Nelson
and Mrs. Peterson for working at the Packer Pro Shop on November 14! We had some fun

during a Packer win!

What a great crew we had on Saturday assisting with making, serving and cleaning up at
the All Saints Anointing of the Sick luncheon. 

Thanks to the Wright family, Bradley family and the VanVenRoy family. 
It was greatly appreciated. 

Hot Lunch MenuHot Lunch Menu

Updated November menuUpdated November menu

Kwik Trip Car Wash Coupon Cards Update:Kwik Trip Car Wash Coupon Cards Update:
Order forms are below.Order forms are below.

This is the perfect Christmas or birthday gift for your family
and friends. The Kwik Trip car wash card is five Ultimate car
washes, valued at $50, for only $36. Proceeds benefit AllProceeds benefit All
Saints School new curriculum materials.Saints School new curriculum materials.

https://files.constantcontact.com/a01c8bfd701/cc71f7db-851f-4d53-b2a9-0cf8f99b4b6a.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/a01c8bfd701/e1abcfb8-2c07-4ec6-bf18-42d760200e18.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/a01c8bfd701/2423f398-6d14-4d02-82a1-d8b8f1d30e1d.pdf


Please contact any Knights of Columbus member or Jim
Wavrunek at 863-8071. Fundraiser will end December 31.
NOTE: If there are businesses looking for Christmas gifts
for employees, this a great gift to give!!

ORDER FORM BELOW

order formorder form KC newsletterKC newsletter

News From Roncalli High SchoolNews From Roncalli High School
In support of Catholic education, here is some information from Roncalli High School. In the
future, there may be visitors form Roncalli and Notre Dame Academy to promote the
Catholic high schools. I hope you consider and seek information about our Catholic high
schools. Both schools are Wisconsin Parental Choice schools. Flyers for Preview night and
athletic passes will be sent home soon.

RHS Christmas Show - Saturday, December 4 - 7:00pm
                   Sunday, December 5 - 2:00pm

8th Grade Retreat - Wednesday, January 5 (details to follow from our Campus Ministry Dept. )

Service OpportunitiesService Opportunities

Bingo Night-Monday-This service opportunity does not have to be weekly. IfBingo Night-Monday-This service opportunity does not have to be weekly. If
you are able to help with bingo please call Betty Duckett at 920-562-2510.you are able to help with bingo please call Betty Duckett at 920-562-2510.
She may call you and ask for help with Bingo. this will also count toward yourShe may call you and ask for help with Bingo. this will also count toward your
family service hours!family service hours!

Please consider signing up early for a home Packer Game! The parish andPlease consider signing up early for a home Packer Game! The parish and
school rely on the money earned from working at the Packer Pro Shop onschool rely on the money earned from working at the Packer Pro Shop on
home game days. You receive 10 hours per person toward your family'shome game days. You receive 10 hours per person toward your family's
service hours! If you have children over 16, they can work on day games.service hours! If you have children over 16, they can work on day games.
Students must be over 18 to work night games. They also feed you!Students must be over 18 to work night games. They also feed you!

The next home game is November 28 @ 3:25!The next home game is November 28 @ 3:25!

Home and SchoolHome and School
The Home and School Association is everyone! All parents are part of this group. Please help

https://files.constantcontact.com/a01c8bfd701/24312e90-8936-40b7-a67e-c36fc56c5e1a.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/a01c8bfd701/aec320a9-03d7-44c9-929e-e3e855127c3f.pdf


where you can.
President: Christy Derricks

Vice President: Dave Woodbury
Treasurer: Stephanie Scherer

Stephanie Wright

School Board Members and MeetingsSchool Board Members and Meetings
The next school board meeting is October 21, 2021 at 6:00 in the school library. The meetings
are scheduled for the third Thursday of each month, unless there would be a reason to
change them. We will try very hard to keep you informed of changes but sometimes it is last
minute!

Board Members:Board Members:
President: Cindy Thompson

Vice President: Cathy Siebold
Secretary: Christy Derricks

Mentor to President: Nick Vander Bloomen

Third Thursday meetings:

Nov18 (School Choice)
Dec16 (may conflict with Christmas activities)

Jan 20 (School Choice)
Feb 17

March17
April 21
May 19
June 16
Aug18

Meetings will be at 6:00 in the library and then all parish boards will meet at 7:00 p.m. in the
lower level of church. WCPC requires meeting be scheduled for School Choice families. I

Power SchoolPower School

Don't forget to log in to Power School and check
lunch accounts and your child's progress. If you need
help with a password let us know.

Text LinkText Link

COVID NewsCOVID News
As of August 11, 2021, we are able to make decisions about masking based on our local
community. Here are some of the procedures and updates.

Hygiene and Cleanliness Hygiene and Cleanliness 
Adequate personnel are needed to clean the building.
All employees and students should wash or sanitize their hands as appropriate.  
Hand sanitizers and/or wipes should be readily available in all classrooms and common
areas.
Areas of the school where illnesses are commonly spread, should consider being
cleaned between the beginning of the day and lunchtime, then again after the
school day is completed. 
Consider cleaning high touch areas at least two times a day - railings/door knobs/etc.

https://gbdioc.powerschool.com/


Classroom teachers should consider evaluating the way students are sent to the
restroom to limit the number of people in the small space at once.
Each school building should be deep cleaned once a week. Schools may consider
using a fog chemical that is safe for schools to accomplish this deep clean.
Students need to be instructed that they should do their best to always cough or
sneeze into a tissue (discarded) or their elbow. At all times, this needs to be modeled
well by school employees.
Instruct students on proper hygiene of blowing nose or coughing. The student should
discard the used tissue and wash or sanitize their hands. Adults working in the school
must model this practice.
Administrators should post appropriate sanitary methods for the students to have a
visual reference on how to stop the spread of germs. 

Based on updated data from the CDC and DPI, the following guidelines are recommendedBased on updated data from the CDC and DPI, the following guidelines are recommended
for schools:for schools:
A student or employee who is diagnosed with COVID-19 must follow procedures as outlined
by their county health department. If there are no county health procedures in place, the
following guidance should be followed:

If a staff or student is not vaccinated and tested positive for COVID or was exposed to
someone who tested positive for COVID, and the staff or student has NOT HAD COVID
within the past 90 days, the staff or student should quarantine for a minimum of 10
days. The result may be shortened to 7 days if the staff or student receives a second
negative COVID test result 5 days after the 1st.
If a staff or student is not vaccinated and was exposed to someone who tested positive
for COVID, and the staff or student HAS HAD COVID within the past 90 days, the staff or
student do not need to quarantine.  But testing is encouraged.
If a staff or student is vaccinated against COVID they do not have to quarantine, but
should get a COVID test within 3-5 days or exposure.

MasksMasks 
Face masks are required on public school buses.
The use of masks are at the discretion of the school.  
DPI and the CDC recommend that all students, teachers, and staff, regardless of
vaccination status, wear face masks at school. 
Schools may consider in areas where there is student density and close contact in
excess of 15 minutes that masks covering the nose and mouth be worn by adults and
students.  
The Office of Catholic Schools will require masks to be worn if a school has over 10% of
the total student body with a positive COVID 19 test. Masks will continue to be required
until the school achieves an infection rate of less than 5%. 
If the COVID rate in your county is at Moderately High or greater, visitors and guests
should not be allowed in your school. This includes volunteers. When the county rate is
at Moderate or lower, visitors, volunteers and guests may return.

Schools are not required to take temperatures or ask health related questions for students as
they enter the school building. Schools should consider implementing screening of students if
COVID levels at the county level are in the High category.  

It is the responsibility of the parent (guardian) to make certain a child is healthy and able toIt is the responsibility of the parent (guardian) to make certain a child is healthy and able to
attend school. Parents should send their child to school if they have answered NO to all ofattend school. Parents should send their child to school if they have answered NO to all of
the following questions:the following questions:

Have you been in close contact with a confirmed case of COVID-19?
Have you had a fever in the last 48 hours?
Have you had a new loss of taste or smell?
Have you had muscle pain or chills?
Have you had a new headache?
Have you had nausea, vomiting or diarrhea?

Knights of ColumbusKnights of Columbus



Knights of Columbus meets the first Tuesday of the month in the church basement from 6-9
p.m.

Service and charity are at the heart of the Knights. Founded to meet the needs ofService and charity are at the heart of the Knights. Founded to meet the needs of
immigrants, refugees and families suffering from the death of a breadwinner, the Knightsimmigrants, refugees and families suffering from the death of a breadwinner, the Knights

began as a small service organization and has grown into a worldwide financial andbegan as a small service organization and has grown into a worldwide financial and
charitable organization.charitable organization.

Our local KCs has helped the school with generous donations throughout the years. Please
support their fundraisers and consider joining!

Contact:
Kevin Konkol

1981 All Saints School Alumni
Knights of Columbus

kevinkonkol@gmail.comkevinkonkol@gmail.com

920-737-4750
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